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As a proud citizen of Oregon for 70 years, and being sensitive 
of the risk we face around the world, to the changing climate 
conditions, I encourage your efforts to being leaders in an 
attempt to mitigate these risks.

I am not convinced that cap/trade solves the problem — only 
shifts it.  We need a cap on fossil emissions — and public 
investments in alternative energy sources. 

But, we do  have to recognize the problem and make the 
investment a win/win proposition.

I surely hope the legislature is open to discussion and action in 
this area.
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